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The Binghamton University Food Pantry is a member of the Food Bank of the Southern Tier. The Food Pantry is
temporary, judgment-free place for students facing hard times, such as running short of money for the month or
other emergency situations.

The food pantry is located across from The Union and Union bus stop (see our map for exact location). Walk through
Lot Q and up the driveway. The entrance to the Iroquois Commons is under the bridge on the left. Once inside,
come up the ramp and the pantry is just above the steps that lead down to the dining hall.

Pantry access during COVID-19

To lessen the risk of exposure and ensure the safety of students and the staff, the pantry uses an online ordering
process. Students can place an order once a week and pick up their pre-bagged items at the Food Pantry in the
Iroquois Commons/CIW Dining Hall, first level (just above the steps leading down to the dining hall).

If students find themselves needing more long-term assistance, they are encouraged to take advantage of the
services offered by the CARE Team in the Office of the Dean of Students.
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